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15 November 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
In Year 4 this week, we are hoping to sample some Mediterranean foods. All 
food items are vegetarian and we are not currently aware of any allergies 
which would prevent the children trying them. Before we go ahead with the 
lesson, we wanted to let you know exactly what we will be trying to ensure 
there is nothing which we are unaware of which could be a problem 
 
The food we will be trying is all detailed on the following sheet. 
 
If you have any concerns or would like your child not to be included in this 
tasting for any reason, please contact the school office on 01902 558544. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Year 4 Team 
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